
From: Esther Akam  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:44 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree growing into a wall 
 
Dear tree officer, 
 
I have a tree growing into a wall shared by my neighbour and me. If left 
unattended, the wall could fall accidentally, and the tree could breach into my 
neighbour's kitchen. 
 
Please find attached some pictures taken of the wall and the tree. 
 
My name is Reverend Esther Akam 
21 Lisburne Road, Hampstead, NW3 2NS 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Esther. 
 


